
 

THE PRESIDENT 

OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 

        21 August 2018 

 

 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

With reference to my letters dated 18 July and 8 August 2018, concerning the High-

Level Plenary Meeting to commemorate and promote the International Day for the Total 

Elimination of Nuclear Weapons, which will be convened on 26 September 2018 pursuant 

to the General Assembly resolution 72/251, please kindly be advised that the meeting will 

be held at the ECOSOC Chamber and the Member States will be provided with two color-

coded access cards per delegation, which will be distributed by the Protocol and Liaison 

Service on 20 September 2018, as indicated in the document A/INF/73/4.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Miroslav Lajčák 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives  

     and Permanent Observers to the United Nations   

New York  


